
Port Isaac Academy 
Friday 14th February 2025 

Dear Families, 
As we approach February half term, I want to thank you all for your continued support throughout this busy half term. It’s hard to believe we are already 
halfway through the academic year! A huge thank you to everyone who participated in Number Day and to those parents who attended the maths   
parent briefing. As you know, developing maths is a key focus area for Port Isaac Academy, and your engagement as parents is vital in supporting this 
goal. Our “Dress Up for Digits” day was a resounding success! The children loved taking part in fun and engaging maths activities. Thank you to everyone 
who helped make this day special and for your creative costumes! 
 
Parent Survey: Wraparound Care and Extracurricular Activities– CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY 
Your feedback is important to us! We are currently reviewing our wraparound care and extracurricular offerings to ensure they meet the needs of our 
families while remaining financially viable. We’ve noticed that these services are accessed by a limited number of children. To ensure we are supporting 
our families in the best way possible, we’re conducting a review in partnership with the Cornwall County Early Adopter team to align with the govern-
ment’s proposed funded breakfast club initiative. 
Your thoughts will help us decide: 
•The timing and activities offered in wraparound care. 
•The format and scheduling of extracurricular clubs. 
•How to balance family needs with staff workload. 
Please take a few moments to complete the parent survey. Your input will guide us in shaping our provision. Thank you! 
 
Welcome Back, Mrs. Stevenson! 
We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Stevenson back from her maternity leave. It’s wonderful to have her return to the team. 
 
Key Dates for Spring 2 
Please find attached the key dates for the second half of the Spring term, along with our Stars of the Week and attendance information. 
 
Final Note 
Thank you once again for your unwavering support and for making Port Isaac Academy such a special place to learn and grow. A special thank you to all 
our staff for their dedication and hard work this half term—it is truly appreciated. 
Wishing you all an enjoyable and restful February half term. We look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday, 24th February. 
Warm regards, 
Emma Williams 
Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/XHcHjMfY6f


Port Isaac Academy 
Key Dates For Spring 2 

 

When? What? 

Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th 

March 

Speech Classes at Wadebridge Speech & Music Festival– timetable to be confirmed. 
We will be asking about transport arrangements for the group performances in the first week back, if you 
are able to help please let your child’s class teacher know. 

Wednesday 5th March St Piran’s Day– lunches will be the pre-ordered pasty menu, we will update this as an option on 

ParentPay after the February half term. If you have not pre-ordered you r child will need a packed lunch. 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day– Dress as a Book Character 

Monday 10th March KS2 Cross Country– letter to be given out after half term. 2pm at Wadebridge Secondary School Field 

Wednesday 19th March Puffin and Dolphin trip to Truro Museum– please return permission slips as soon as possible. 

Thursday 20th March Puffin Trip to the Showground Farm and Country Day– Parent transport required please. 

Friday 21st March The School Council will decide what they want to do for Red Nose Day, information to follow. 

Tuesday 1st April Port Isaac Community Daffodil Garland Workshop with Caroline Cleave.  

We will need plenty of cardboard egg boxes– so save them up and send them in please and thank you. 

Friday 18th April SAVE THE DATE-Good Friday Walk to Port Gaverne Valley organised by the Port Isaac Community, more 

details to follow 
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Congratulations to our certificate winners this week 

 Stars of the Week English Stars Maths Stars 
Perfect   

Presentation 

Seals, 

Pups & 

Nippers 
Ellen Harrison Gabe Seb 

Puffins Lowen Sonny Roman Lizzy 

Dolphins Taylor Finley Dylan AB Freddie 
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Attendance this week: 

Friday 7th to Thursday 13th Feb 

This year so far... 

 


